
 

 

Friday, 

March 9, 

2018 

 
Mrs. P. Mochrie, Principal                                      Ms. R. Zinkewich, Office Administrator       
Mrs. J. corbin Harper, Vice Principal                Mrs. B. woods, Office Assistant        
Ms. L. ROMANO, Superintendent                              
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Relax, Refresh and Simply Enjoy this time  

with friends and family! 

See you on March 19th at 8:25 am! 

 

 

Hamilton-

Wentworth District 

School Board 

See our Calendar on our Website for Upcoming Events! 

Dear Chedoke Community, 

Sincerely, 

 

Priscilla Mochrie      Jo-Ann Corbin Harper 

Principal       Vice-Principal 


